From: Shannon Haebler

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. CM20030211.
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 8:33:27 AM

I am a Blairstown NJ resident and currently have Century Link internet and would switch to Service Electric internet
if the cost would be reasonable to have it run up our driveway. Because our house was built after cable was put
through the cost falls completely on us or so I have been told.

I think the cable company should help with the cost and expand their service to areas that currently do not have it.
In our rural area I feel we should have the opportunity to have a decent internet speed and have more choices on
who our providers are.

The best speed I have ever gotten as at 10:30pm which was 4.12Mbps download and .71Mbps upload. I feel this is
not a reasonable speed and it makes it difficult to get most work done never mind try to watch a movie or show off
the internet.

Please help our beautiful rural town in obtaining decent internet/cable capabilities.

Thank you,

Shannon Haebler

13 Kishpaugh Rd.
Blairstown, NJ 07825
862-266-2661

Sent from my iPhone
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